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May 18, 2020 

 

 

 

 

RE: IFB No. 3160003490 for Consulting Services for OYDC 

Notice of Cancellation 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This notice is provided to inform all interested parties that in the best interest of the State, the 

Mississippi Department of Human Services (MDHS) hereby cancels Invitation for Bids (IFB) RFx 

No. 3160003490 – Consulting Services for Oakley Youth Development Center pursuant to Section 

3-301.04.2 (a) (1), Cancellation of Solicitation; Rejection of All Bids, Proposals, or Qualifications, 

of Mississippi’s Public Procurement Review Board (PPRB) Office of Personal Service Contract 

Review (OPSCR) Rules and Regulations, Effective 1/18/2020: 

 

3-301.04.2 After Opening-Prior to Award  
 

(a) After opening but prior to award, all bids, proposals, or qualifications may be rejected 

in whole or in part when the Agency Head determines in writing that such action is in 

the State’s best interest for reasons including, but not limited to:  

(1) the services being procured are no longer required; 

 

MDHS greatly appreciates your interest in IFB No. 3160003490 and encourages your agency to 

respond to future solicitations. If you have any questions, please contact Bryan C. Wardlaw, Chief 

Procurement Officer, at (601) 359-4500. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Robert G. Anderson 

  Executive Director 
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